
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning 

This half term will be focusing on the following areas:  

Maths: Graphs and charts, fractions and decimals. 

English: Information texts.  

Science: we are continuing to explore ‘forces’. 

Geography: Rivers and mountains. 

RE: Women in the Old Testiment. 

  

Children’s Learning 
 
Throughout the term, remember to check our class pages on the school web 
site. We will regularly update these to show you what the children have been 
learning. There will be photographs of the children immersed in their learn-
ing and examples of their work. Reminders and dates will also appear on the 
Year group and class pages.  
 

Important information 
 
This half term, Mrs Dunning will be working with each class to prepare the 
children for their confirmation, should they choose to take it.  We are encour-
aging the children to discuss this with grown ups at home. 
 
 

Dates 

Mr Callaway’s Library Visit — 17th January 2017 PM 

Mr Scott’s Class Assembly — 26th January 2017 
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Reminders: 

One of our PE        
lessons each week 
will be outdoors. Chil-
dren will need their 
outdoor and indoor kit 
in school each week.  
 
Children should be 
bringing one personal 
reading book into 
school. Children can 
choose one from the 
reading area or bring 
one from home, which 
they will keep in their 
trays. 
 

 
Homework 

Homework will be giv-
en out each Friday 
and should be com-
pleted and returned 
for the following 
Wednesday of each 
week.  
 
Reading should be 
competed at least 
three times per week 
and children’s reading 
records signed by an 
adult.  
 
If a child has not  
completed either of 
these at home, they 
will attend Homework 
Club during Thursday 
lunchtime.  
 
  

 

 

 

Happy New Year! We would like to welcome the children back,  

refreshed and ready for the new term.  

We have started our new topic, ‘South America’.  We will be exploring 

all about Physical Geography. This will link to our PAN festival, at Par 

Hall, which we will send details out in the near future. 


